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Dear Parent/Guardian  

Newsletter No 36 – 25th June,2021 

Covid -19 

With cases of the Delta variant rising markedly in Birmingham and the country, we, as a school, have had a small number of 

positive cases resulting in the year group “bubbles” having to isolate. 

We work closely with Public Health England and official guidance is that close contacts of the individuals are required to 

self-isolate for 10 days. 

Individuals, who have tested positive on a Lateral Flow Test, are required to take a PCR test and if that returns negative 

then the year group “bubble” can return to school. 

In the meantime, we continue to provide remote learning for the year groups and teachers are in contact with parents and 

students. 

Remember to wear face masks when on the school site (unless you have a medical exemption) and keep 2 metres space 

between individuals not in in your family “bubble”. 

Please continue to observe the “hands, face, space, fresh air” message. 

Stranger Danger 

This morning we had reports of a stranger in a blue Fiesta stopping and offering some of our children a leaflet for an event.  

Reassuringly the children refused this and informed school.  We have informed the Police and given details of the car and a 

description of the man. 

We will reinforce the message to the children of not speaking to or going near strangers but ask that you also speak to your 

children to warn them of the dangers. 

 

Holy Communion 

Many congratulations to Lottie, Victoria (Year 3), Cody and Kellan (apologies for putting your brother’s name last week!) 

(Year 4) who last Saturday received the sacrament of Holy Communion.  It was a lovely celebration and the children made us 

very proud. 

Confirmation 

The sacrament of Confirmation for our Year 6 children will be celebrated on Wednesday 30th June 2021 at 7 pm in St 

Wilfrid’s Church.  Bishop David Evans will be leading the celebration and visiting the school on Wednesday afternoon too. 

 

Quality Mark Award 

I’m delighted to inform you that the school have, once again, been awarded the Quality Mark Standard.  This national 

accreditation supports and celebrates progress and improvements made by school in English and Maths.  Please read the 

parents letter attached to this newsletter and the detailed report which is on our school website.  Well done to all our 

children and staff. 

 

OLAAS Prayer     

We continue to celebrate joining Our Lady and All Saints Multi Academy company.  This week, we share a prayer written by 

Year 6G:  

Loving Father, 

As we join our bigger faithful family, we are reminded that you are with us. 

Shine your love upon us as we live, learn and love together. 

Help us to face our daily challenges with courage and hope, just like you. 

Loving Father, receive our prayer. 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     
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Values and Virtues 

We are continuing to be faith-filled and hopeful. 

Congratulations to Kayla in 2G who is the winner of the certificate this week. 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Doniro, William, Sebastian, Leo (6TW), Christian C, Christian O 

Pink Badges: Jethro, Alex (2G), Myles, Hollie, Peter, Lauren, Poppy 

Purple Badge: Cameron 

Red Badges: Dylan, Amari, Oliver (5M) 

Green Badge: Ava, Jakub 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

Nursery Eiman 

Reception CT Yahya 

Reception SS Mayumi 

Year 1M Jayden, Hurairah 

Year 1GP Cecilia 

Year 2B Adam 

Year 2G Zimal 

Year 3C Kacey 

Year 3M Whole Class 

Year 4B Preston, Mariha 

Year 4P Inaya, Charmaine 

Year 5B Miley 

Year 5M Nikola and Aroosh 

Year 6G Leeson 

Year 6TW Leo 

Wise Owl Award Jakub 

Sports Award Assad 

Music Award Christian O (6TW) 

Uniform Award Ava (1M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for those in our school community who have lost a loved one recently.  May God comfort them in their grief. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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